
COVID-19 Back to School UPDATE

Wednesday 10th November 2021

Kia ora Parents and whānau

You would have heard at 1pm today that schools reopen for part time attendance next
Wednesday, 17th November, and all children attending will be wearing masks.

We do not intend to rush our response to this but will advise by Friday this week, the specifics
about our reopening.

In the meantime, we keep on doing what we’re doing.

Be safe and we will be back to you soon!

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Kia kaha and faamalosi whānau!

Ngā mihi

Iain Taylor
Principal


